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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Docket No. 16-049-03

1 message
Shaw . <janjual@msn.com> Thu, May 12, 2016 at 1:16 PM
To: psc@utah.gov

Dear Public Service Commission,

Century Link and | have reached an agreement, they have provided assistance in resolving the
issues. | believe, | would like to request that this case may be taken off the schedule.

| am very appreciative of the involvement of the commission in this matter, it is very helpful to know
that there is a government body such as your office, available to look after complaints such as mine.

Thank you,
Sincerely,
Shahid Janjua

OASIS CAR WASH
295 S 500 W BOUNTIFUL, UT 84010

https://mail.google.com/mail/b/325/u/0/?ui=28&ik=4a07da40d9&view=pt&search=inbox&th=154a66645fdacd8e&simI|=154a66645fdacd8e
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